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1. How does it work if you are already accredited? 
If you are already accredited for a specific Level of Triple P include this information 
in your proposal on Attachment B and include your certificate of accreditation with 
your proposal. 
 

2. Does the Grantee organization need to have all staff and practitioners in 
place prior to submitting the grant? 
It is not necessary to have all staff and practitioners in place prior to submitting a 
Proposal. In your proposal, you can describe the qualifications and the number of 
practitioners you intend to have to provide services. Optimally, potential 
practitioners should be available to attend the training cohorts beginning in late 
August for Level 2 and Level 3. 

 
3. This budget is different, it is fee for service rather than line item. Can you 

talk about that a bit more? 
In the resulting contract for successful proposers, the budget will be fee for service, 
which means agencies will be paid a specified amount for the completion of each 
specific service. This differs from a cost reimbursable contract where agencies bill 
actual expenses.  As outlined in the RFP, common costs, such as practitioner 
salary, outreach, food, childcare, etc., have been factored into the reimbursement 
rate for each intervention. 

 
 


